RESOLUTION NO. 2437

BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is appointed to the Salisbury Bicycle-Pedestrian Advisory Committee for the term ending as indicated:

Name

Term Ending

Julie R. Skweres

8/31/2017

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 25 day of August 2014.

Kimberly R. Wichols

CITY CLERK

Jacob R. Day

APPROVED BY ME THIS day of August 2014.

James Ireton, Jr.

MAYOR

INTER	
	MEMO
OFFICE	IVILIVIO

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

Tom Stevenson

From:

Sherrell McBride

Subject:

Appointment to the Salisbury Bicycle-Pedestrian Advisory Committee

Date:

August 15, 2014

Mayor Ireton would like to appoint the following person to the Salisbury Bicycle-Pedestrian Advisory Committee:

<u>Name</u>

Term Ending

Julie R. Skweres

08/31/2017

Attached you will find information from Ms. Skweres and the Resolution necessary for her appointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on their agenda for the next Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

cc: Amanda Pollack

Julie Skweres 307 Mill Pond Lane, Apt. #345 Salisbury, MD 21804 August 14, 2014

Mayor Jim Ireton City of Salisbury, MD 125 N. Division Street Salisbury, MD 21801-4940

Dear Mayor Ireton:

Please accept this letter of interest as my application to apply to serve on the City of Salisbury Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee. I am currently involved in two cycling clubs, Shore Velocity and the Naleppa Family Healthcare Scholarship Foundation. As a member of both of these teams, I will be able to contribute greatly to the committee in its efforts to develop Salisbury as a bicycle friendly committee for the pursuits of transportation, recreation, environment and health:

If appointed to the Committee, I would like to help with developing safety programs, serving as a citizen's forum concerning safe access for cyclists, pedestrians, and runners; encouraging the hosting of cycling, walking and running events in a safe manner; and reporting and recommending to the Mayor, Council and Public Works regarding cyclist, pedestrian and runner issues. Please contact me at julie.skweres@gmail.com if I can be of any additional assistance.

Sincerely,

Julie R. Skweres